
 
 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mike Mctighe   
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 11:42 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Support the Summit Carbon Solutions Project (Docket #HP24-001) 
 
Dear SD Utilities Board members, 
 
I’m writing to express my support for Summit Carbon Solutions' project to ensure South Dakota 
remains competitive for business and strengthens our role in American energy independence. 
 
Infrastructure projects like Summit Carbon Solutions’ pipeline are essential for securing 
ethanol’s future, opening access to low-carbon markets, and proving South Dakota is a leader in 
agriculture and energy innovation.  
 
Please consider what is at stake and support farmers and biofuels producers by approving 
Summit Carbon Solutions permit in South Dakota.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Mctighe 

 
Menahga, MN 56464 

 
 
 




